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After consultation with the Provost, it seems that it might be worth considering a
change in the frequency of review of all deans. Currently each dean is reviewed
every five years. However, many deans are not staying in these positions that
long, so no review is taking place. It is worth considering a change so that deans
are reviewed every three years.
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